
       Lake County Fire Chiefs Association 
   

President: Chief Mike Baker      Vice President: Chief George Bridges 
Secretary: Deputy Chief Ed Lescher     Treasurer: Chief Peter Siebert 

Immediate Past President: Chief Dell Urban 
 
  
 
October 7, 2019 
 
Sandy Hart, Lake County Board Chair 
18 N. County Street - 10th Floor 
Waukegan, Illinois 60085 
 
 
 
 
Dear Chairperson Hart, 
 
The Lake County Fire Chiefs Association would like to recommend that Chief Richard Carani of the 
Libertyville Fire Department be re-appointed to serve on the Lake County Emergency Telephone System 
Board for a two year term from December 1, 2019 to November 30, 2021. 
 
 
 
Sincerely,  

 
 
Mike Baker, Fire Chief 
President 
Lake County Fire Chiefs Association  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mike Baker, Fire Chief  Buffalo Grove FD  847-537-0995 wbaker@vbg.org 
George Bridges, Fire Chief Waukegan FD  847-625-6333 George.Bridges@waukeganIL.gov 
Ed Lescher, Deputy Chief  Fox Lake FPD  847-587-3312 ELescher@FLFPD.ORG 
Peter Siebert, Fire Chief Lake Forest FD 847-234-2601 siebertp@cityoflakeforest.com  
Dell Urban, Fire Chief  North Chicago FD  847-596-8781 urban@northchicago.org 
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